
               TEST CHANGE 

                                        NOTIFICATION DATE:  December 29, 2022 

                                         EFFECTIVE DATE: January 3, 2023 

QUESTIONS: Contact your Allina Health Laboratory account representative, or our Client Services department 

 

Telephone: 612-863-4678 • 800-281-4379 

centrallabclientservices@allina.com 

www.allinahealth.org/allinahealthlaboratory 

 

THYROGLOBULIN ANTIBODY 

1654/LAB1654 

 
 

QUICK REFERENCE 

 
Effective January 3, 2023, the Thyroglobulin, antibody assay 1654/LAB1654 will be discontinued and no 

longer performed at Allina Health Laboratory. 

 

. 

DETAILS 

 
The suggested alternate is the Thyroglobulin, antibody (14687/LAB14687), referred to LabCorp. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Complete test information is available in the Test catalogue. 

 

 

https://allinahealth1com-my.sharepoint.com/personal/a015908_allina_com/Documents/Client%20messages/!2021/01%20January/www.allinahealth.org/allinahealthlaboratory

